
-----Original Message-----
From: Hazel King 
Sent: 24 September 2017 10:23
To: Planning Policy Internet
Subject: GW&TC SPD June 2017

Dear Gosport Council,
I recently spent well over an hour filling in your online form only to find that on submission it failed and I lost
 everything that I had written. I read on Facebook that this was something you are aware of and are trying to
 rectify. In the meantime, however, you will accept comments via email.

It's short and sweet but I really hope you will still take account of my views even though it is not in your
 preferred format.

1. Please do not build anything high rise on the waterfront area. Gosport looks, open,  green and inviting from
 the harbour and very different from Portsmouth.

2. Definitely agree that the bus station needs redevelopment, but low rise and not residential.

3. Don't think anything should change in the Trinity Green area.

4. Whilst not to everyone's taste, the two tower blocks at the waterfront are already icon buildings and the
 artwork on the sides is quite unique. (And no I don't live there)

5. Please don't reduce any parking spaces. There is no point in making Gosport attractive to visitors and
 residents if you can't park anywhere.

6. Make the High Street have character frontages so that it is more like Chichester and not a mini , cheap
 version of a Gunwharf.

Regards

Hazel King

Sent from my iPad

Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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